

January 2017 Newsletter

Presidents Report

Well I never in a million years thought for a moment that I would have the honour of being President of, in my opinion, the best Rangers Supporters Club in the world. I will definitely tell David King "its your round" the supporters have done their bit and "we will be back" Although I am a bit rusty, I'm sure with the support that I have already received from the newly formed committee, I will be fine. Although the membership has been reduced through the passing of loved ones and moving etc. we are still a large club so if we can all get interested again, Rangers can get us where we belong and then we will definitely have a big party.

Secretary's Report

The month is flying in isn't it? A busy few weeks at the club. Christmas Eve was a great afternoon a real Rangers family atmosphere, Danny Mills did a fantastic job keeping the tunes coming! New Years Eve was another success and what can we say about New Years Day except that the club was rocking! What a band the Fabulous Knockouts are and Joe Cully is an outstanding DJ. Thanks to everyone who came out and to all those that helped with brining 2016 to a close and ensuring 2017 got off to an amazing start. Just to very quickly echo some of Stuarts comments in the December newsletter. I have not been a member for very long, I have to tell you that the feeling of welcome I have received, the new friends I have made and the reconnecting with old friends and family at this club is beyond words. Thanks so very much, I am proud to be your Secretary and with your help I will do the best I can for you all. Stephen

NEWS

CLEANING CONTRACT:

The contract to clean is club is open for tender. Anyone interested in bidding please contact one of the committee members for details.

ON THE MEND:

It's great to have our pals Ian Seddon and Jim Sloss back with us, they were sorely missed. We wish them both continuing health as they recover.

ILLNESS:

Norman Collins remains in hospital, our thoughts are with the family, please check in at the club for updates on Norman.

CONDOLENCES:

To Rick and Sandra Cureton on the passing of Sandra's Mother Agnes Ingram, to Davy and Karen McDowell on the passing of Karen's step Dad Robin Dixon who was well known to many at the club. Also to Margaret Greer on the loss of her husband George a former member of the club. Our thoughts and prayers are with you all.

Upcoming Matches		Events
Jan 28 th @ 7:30 a.m.	Motherwell v Rangers	Jan 28 th is the Burns supper some tickets are still available at \$30 a crack, contact Gordon Brown
Feb 1 st @ 2:45 p.m. Feb 4 th @ 10:00 a.m.	Hearts v Rangers Rangers v Ross County	Feb 5 th we have Texas Hold em Poker at 1:00 p.m. tickets are \$30 and some light fare will be available Gordon Brown is the cardshark, I mean man to see.
Feb 19 th @ 10:15 a.m. Feb 24 th @ 2:45 p.m.	Dundee v Rangers Inverness v Rangers	Feb 11 th a big night at the club with Pauly and the Goodfellas presenting the History of Rock N Soul. Show starts at 8:00 tickets a mere \$25 light snacks available as well. Contact promoter Kenny Cree for tickets.
Please try and come out to as many of these as you can, the atmosphere in the club is fantastic, win lose or draw it's our team and you are guaranteed a great time, Davy's halftime patter is a highlight in itself!		